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Highlights from this week   

We created lots of dinosaur skeleton 

pictures by using different types of 

pasta. We looked carefully at similarities 

and differences.  

We used clay to create little “fossils”.   

We explored the letter sound “s” and 

thought about different words that 

begin with that sound e.g. sun, sand, soup 

and snail.   

We really appreciate your donations of 

small boxes please keep them coming in, 

we have super creative children!  Junk 

modelling helps children to follow 

instructions, develop their fine motor 

skills and communication skills.  

We are enjoying this book at the 

moment.  

 

 

  

If you need further information 

about speech and language please 

click on the link below.  

https://familyhubs.bedford.gov.u

k/learning-and-play/speech-

language 

 

 

 

 
Dates  

Number day – 7th February 2025 - 

more information to follow.  

End of term – Friday 14th February 

2025 

 

Next week in Cherry Class  

We will continue to explore different 

shapes. We will look at Kandinsky’s 

abstract picture for inspiration.  

 

 
 

We have our very own message 

dinosaur and we are really hope he 

will leave us a message next week. 

Fingers crossed he will set us a 

challenge!  

 

 

If your child uses nappies please 

feel free to send a pack of them 

into Nursery. Many parents 

already do this.  We label the 

packets and we keep them safe in 

our nappy changing unit and it 

helps us get the children and 

adults back to playing and 

supporting the children quickly!  
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